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SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR 2008 MEMBERSHIP 
(Including a £10 Gift Voucher for BMFA ‘A’ and ‘B’ Certificate holders) 

The membership subscription for 2008 will be £55 (Juniors £27), reduced by £5 and £3 from last 

year.  BMFA membership has been set at £28 for adults and £15 for juniors.  So when you come to 

the Annual General Meeting on Thursday evening, 6th December at the Battle of Britain Club, 

please bring a cheque drawn in favour of West London MAC, or the exact amount in cash (ie 

£55 or £83), to speed the collection process. There will be food and drink on the house as usual. 

The Committee wants to encourage all members to achieve BMFA ‘A’ or ‘B’ Certificate standard 

and as an incentive, all renewing members providing evidence of BMFA certification when re-

newing their WLMAC membership will receive a £10 gift voucher redeemable at Brentford RC 

Centre against purchases of £75 or more.  We already hold that evidence if you  renewed your 

BMFA membership through WLMAC last year but those of you who joined  BMFA privately or 

through another club should bring your BMFA membership cards as evidence of your ‘A’ or ‘B’ 

certification. 

Those intending to renew their membership but unable to attend the AGM should send their 

cheques payable to West London MAC to our Treasurer Peter Nielsen at 176 Cherry Tree Rd, 

Beaconsfield, HP9 1BA. Tel: 01494675716. 

QUOTATIONS  -  FORESIGHT ON FLIGHT 

The time will come when thou shalt lift thine eyes to watch a 

long drawn battle in the skies England shall reign sovereign of 

the conquered air - part of a poem by Gray in 1737. 

Against an army sailing through the clouds neither walls, nor 

mountains, nor seas, could afford any security - Samuel 

Johnson in 1759. 

Aerial navigation…will soon be brought home to man`s 

convenience - Sir George Cayley in 1809. 

I suppose that we will soon travel by air vessel—Lord Byron 

The day that Bleriot flew the channel (1909) marked the time 

when Britain must seek another form of defence beside its 

ships - Sir Alan Cobham. 

We do not consider that aeroplanes will be of any possible use 

for war purposes - British Secretary of State for War in 1910. 

The Rolls Royce Board passed a resolution in 1913 declaring 

that they would never make aero engines.  Henry Royce 

immediately set about the design of one - the Eagle - Lord 

Hives.        Leon Taylor 

6th DEC  - NOTE NEW DATE FOR MEETING  - 6th DEC 



DIARY DATES FOR 2008 

14th Feb 2008 BofBC 2008 Projects 

13th Mar 2008 BofBC TBA 

10th Apr 2008 BofBC TBA 

 8th May 2008 BofBC Bring and Buy 

11th June 2008 Field Meeting Electric 

 6th July 2008 Field Scale day 

THE GLOBAL HAWK as spotted by Lew Wrapson 

Another summer picture of Mike Sullivan’s Chipmunk 

The Brentford RC’s Christmas Bazaar was very popular 
with many of their LED light systems sold.  Club members 
took the opportunity to stock up on other modelling gear. 


